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Teaching, Learning & Relevance 
●​ THS Summer School - Ms. Kollath facilitated the Credit Recovery portion of summer 

school in June.  Five students took advantage of the opportunity to recover lost credits.  
Thank you to these staff members for their time and for providing these opportunities to 
students. 

●​ Career & Technical Incentive Grant, Class of 2024 - The Wisconsin Dept. of Workforce 
Development continues to provide this grant program in collaboration with Wisconsin 
DPI.  Grants from this program incentivize school districts to offer high-quality career and 
technical education programs that mitigate workforce shortages in key industries and 
occupations. The grants reimburse district schools up to $1,000 for each recent graduate 
in the district earning an approved industry-recognized certification. Tomahawk High 
School Class of 2024 submitted 57 student-earned certifications that qualify for the grant 
and was awarded $18,735 to be reinvested into our CTE programs.  Detailed grant 
information with Wisconsin district comparative information for the Class of 2024 is not 
available at the time of this report.  However, THS was again in the top 25% of schools 
for the number of certifications submitted to the grant, regardless of school size, for the 
Class of 2023. 

●​ Through the strategic plan, THS has worked to increase dual-credit course opportunities 
for students to support their academic and career plans. Dual credit courses provide 
students the opportunity to earn college credits concurrently while enrolled in high 
school. THS teachers are certified by the post-secondary institution to teach dual credit 
courses. There is no cost to the student to complete a dual credit course. 157 THS 
students enrolled in Nicolet College dual credit courses in the 2024-25 school year, 
earning a total of 485.6 college credits.  This is a total tuition savings of $75,680. At the 
time of this report, North Central Technical College dual credit information was not 
available. Other college credit course opportunities at THS exist in Advanced Placement 
(AP) and Project Lead the Way (PLTW) programs. 

 
Communication & Community Engagement 

●​ A meeting will be held with Lincoln County Social Services on August 12th. This meeting 
will be held to discuss the AMC (Attendance Matters Committee) process and to review 
the county's support for this process. Tomahawk School District administrators are 
seeking additional support from Lincoln County to enhance our processes.  
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The Whole Student 

●​ The Freshmen Link Crew Orientation Day is scheduled for September 2nd. This means 
that for the HS, only 9th-grade students and Link Leaders will attend on September 2nd. 
The Link Leaders and staff Link Advisers will have finalized planning on August 7th. Link 
Crew Leaders will be trained on August 13th & 14th. 

●​ A Freshman Transition Summer Planning Day will be held on August 11th. The purpose 
of this meeting is to connect HS freshman teachers with 8th-grade teachers to 
collaborate and create a plan of support for the incoming freshman class. This will be a 
unique opportunity for collaboration between TMS and THS teachers. 

 
District Workforce 

●​ New High School Teaching Staff 
○​ Serena Hanke - English 
○​ Andrew Johnson - Science 
○​ Amanda Nowak - Business Education 
○​ Brianna Pelch - Special Education 
○​ Karolyn Schrammel - Special Education 
○​ Ava Magee - Special Education 
○​ Kayla Heldt - Guidance Counselor 
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